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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 8/8 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75% 4/4 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  2 

UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A  2 

 
Narrative update:   
September has disappeared very quickly, particularly when I’ve added a significant workload to my 
already full schedule leading a campaign for the 2025 TUSA Elections. Otherwise, it’s been an enjoyable 
and fairly uneventful month – I look forward to more action in October and November as I conclude my 
term as Southern Campuses President and hand over to my successor. Here is a list of some of the key 
events and meetings I’ve attended during September: 

• Attended the TUSA SC September Meeting, 4/9.  
• Met with L McLaren for a regular Southern Campus President catchup, 5/9 
• Met with M Warrington and R Zollner as an interview for the EC Disability Officer role, 6/9.  
• Attended a SC Pre-SSAF Meeting catchup, 9/9 
• Attended the UTAS SSAF Working Group with L McLaren, M Warrington, L Alsop and A Green, 

chaired by J Brann, 9/9. 
• Attended the UTAS Student Experience Committee,  
• Attended the TUSA Team Meeting, 11/9 
• Ran a TUSA SC Vent Tent at Menzies as a part of the TUMSS ‘Blue Week’ Barbeque in the 

Courtyard, 12/9 
• Attended the UTAS Southern Open Day in a TUSA capacity, including working at the TUSA stall 

with nearly 500 interactions, and preparing for two ‘Who Is TUSA’ presentations which 
unfortunately did not go ahead, at least not at the location and time advised, 15/9 

• Met with M Warrington and C Harris for our regular Equity Committee organisers catchup, 16/9 
• Attended the SSAF Working Group Extraordinary meeting with L McLaren, M Warrington, L Alsop 

and A Green, chaired by J Brann, 18/9 
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• Met with N Farrelly, 19/9 
• Attended the UTAS Northern Open Day in a mostly UTAS Capacity, but spoke to Chilli FM in my 

TUSA role, 22/9 
• Met with M Warrington and C Harris for our regular Equity Committee organisers catchup, 30/9 
• Attended the TUSA BoM Meeting as an observer, 1/10 

 
And, as usual, I’ve met with a number of students regarding complaints about their student experience. 
Please reach out to me in person or via email (southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time with any 
questions, comments, stories, or concerns.  
Take care,  
JOP 
 

 

 

mailto:southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au

